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Greeting NC Chapter Members!

I hope you all have had a time to
just enjoy the month of January. It's
hard to believe that in just over a
month we will begin the journey
through Lent!

Ash Wednesday is March 1.
Easter will not be far behind!

Thank you all for allowing us to
move Smorgansbord to April 22.
This gives us a little more time to
prepare and hopefully the weather
will be much improved--maybe
even Spring-like!

Don't forget to check your
information on ONCARD so that we

have all our chapter information
up to date. The login can be found
on the AGO site www.agohq.org.
Log into your ONCARD using the
link at the top right of the page...it
says MEMBER LOGIN...

Also please visit our Chapter
Webpage....we're beginning to get
things uploaded to the site.....if you
want the member login password
you can contact me, Andy Liepins
or any other Board Member.

Here's wishing you all the best as
we complete the journey through
Epiphany/Ordinary Time!

DR. WILLIAM J. WEISSER, DEAN

The Dean’s Column

http://www.cnccago.org/
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IN THIS ISSUEEXECUTIVE BOARD
Dean: Dr. William J. Weisser
1214 Currituck Dr., Raleigh, N.C. 27609
(H) 919-787-7364
bweisser@mindspring.com

Sub Dean: Dr. Mark Andersen
205 E. Elizabethtown Rd.
Lumberton, NC 28358
(C) 910-739-5481
emarka@mac.com

Secretary: Ruth W. Hoffman
12910 Morehead, Chapel Hill, N.C. 27517
(H) 919-933-7633 rwhorg@aol.com
Professional Relations and Placement

Treasurer & Registrar: Lee Harris
210 West Blvd., Laurinburg, N.C. 28352
(H) 910-277-9005
pichpipe@bellsouth.net

Member at Large, Membership:
Janet F. Cherry, SPC
1238 Suffolk Court, Cary, N.C. 27511
(H) 919-468-8656 jcherry511@mac.com

Member at Large, Smorga[n]sbord:
Dr. Karl Zinsmeister
1704 Oberlin Road, Raleigh, N.C. 27608
(H) 919-208-0809 (C) 919-834-3424
kzinsmeister@whitememorial.org

Scholarship Committee Chair:
Lorraine M. Magnuson
8825 O’Neal Road, Raleigh, N.C. 27613
(H) 919-870-6942 raineymag@nc.rr.com

Historian: Noël Hamm
1001 Beringer Place, Apex, N.C. 27502
(H) 919-362-9226
noel2bach@yahoo.com

Newsletter Editor: Tamara Lewis
418 Arlington Circle, Sanford, NC, 27330
(H) 919-776-7385
tplewis@windstream.net

CHAPTER COMMUNICATIONS
Newsletter published monthly by the Central North Caro-

lina Chapter, American Guild of Organists. Submission Dead-
line: 24th of preceding month. Submit items by email
(preferred), phone, or mail to the Newsletter Editor.

Chapter Website: http://cnccago.org/ Contact webmaster
Andy Liepens (av8npa@gmail.com) for the members-only
section password.

https://www.facebook.com/cnccago/

We gratefully acknowledge a generous
donation by Mark Andersen to the Chapter
Operating Fund.

Please note that our chapter has two funds to
which you may donate: a chapter operating fund and
a scholarship fund. Any contributions beyond dues
are encouraged and are tax-deductible.
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COOPER-MILLER

SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE

Auditions will be held
Saturday, Feb. 18, starting at
11:00 am. Location for the
audition is Church of the
Nativity, Episcopal, on Ray
Road in Raleigh. One of our
newest members, Jason
Pace, graciously agreed to
host this event. If you are
interested in attending,
contact me for further
details. 

LORRAINE MAGNUSON, CHAIR

AMERICAN GUILD OF ORGANISTS

SOUTHEAST REGIONAL CONVENTION

JUNE 11-14, 2017
JACKSONVILLE AND ST. AUGUSTINE, FLORIDA 

Greetings! We hope your holiday season was rewarding and
that everything went well. Now it's time to register for the
Regional Convention! Early bird registration extends to March 1,
but don't put it off until the last minute.

The main part of the convention begins on Sunday afternoon,
June 11 with exhibits at 2 pm at the Omni Hotel and an organ
recital at 4:30, followed by a hymn festival after dinner on your
own. It ends with an organ concert in Jacksonville's Jacoby
Symphony Hall and a gala reception on Wednesday night, June
14. You may check (scroll down please) and even print out the
complete schedule.

To look over the venue and the artists, go to
http://www.agojax2017.com/ To register immediately, visit
http://tinyurl.com/gugrmlj You can always browse without
registering, but don't forget!

Sincerely hoping to see you in June,

PETER DEWITT, CONVENTION COORDINATOR

We extend a warm welcome to Moon Choi
who has transferred here from the New York
City Chapter.

http://www.columbiaago.org/
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CALENDAR

Friday, February 5 at 7:00 pm: Carillon Recital, J. Samuel Hammond, Duke University Chapel, Durham
Saturday, February 11 from 9:30 am-12:00 noon:  “Pedals, Pipes & Pizza”. Chapel of the Cross
Episcopal Church (304 E Franklin St, Chapel Hill)
Saturday, February 11 at 7:30 pm: The Fisk on the Fourth Series will feature Prof. Andrew Scanlon
and the East Carolina Organ Studio at St. Paul’s Episcopal Church ( 401 East Fourth Street, Greenville)
The concert is free of charge.
Sunday, February 12 at 3:00 pm: St. Matthew’s Faith & the Arts Series presents The Consort of Viols
from UNC’s Department of Music at St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church (210 St. Mary’s Road, Hillsborough,
27278) www.stmatthewshillsborough.org
Sunday, February 12 at 5:15 pm: Salvation Has Come: Looking Toward Jesus' Passion--Cantatas 9 and
159, Bach Cantata Series, Duke University Chapel, Durham
Saturday, Feb. 18 at 11:00 am: The Central NC Carolina Chapter's Cooper-Miller Scholarship auditions
will be held at Church of the Nativity, Episcopal (8849 Ray Rd, Raleigh). More details in the Newsletter.
Saturday, February 18 at 4:00 pm: Organ recital by Dr. Brandon Spence at First United Methodist
Church (100 Church St. Rocky Mount).
Sunday, February 19 at 5:00 pm: Italian Renaissance, Bach Organ Series, Christopher Jacobson,
FRCO, Duke University Chapel, Durham
Tuesday, February 21 at 7:30 pm: The American Boychoir in concert at St. Michael’s Episcopal
Church (1520 Canterbury Road, Raleigh). Tickets are $15 ($10 for age 18 and below) and are available
at www.HolyMichaelMusic.org
Sunday, February 26, at 5:00 pm: Jonathan Moyer, Oberlin College, Flentrop and Brombaugh Organs,
Duke University Chapel, Durham
Sunday, March 5, 2017, 5:00 pm: Life and Death, Bach Organ Series, Christopher Jacobson, FRCO,
Duke University Chapel, Durham
Tuesday, March 7, 2017 at 7:30 pm:  Emerging Artists, National Delights - Mallarmé Chamber
Players. Hot Dogs and Apple Pie - American music for organ and brass. Jacqueline Nappi, organ; Pam
Burleson, horn; Alex Fioto, trumpet; Jonathan Randazzo, trombone. St. Paul's Lutheran, Durham.
Sunday, March 12, 2017, 5:00 pm: Disciplines, Bach Organ Series, Christopher Jacobson, FRCO, Duke
University Chapel, Durham
Sunday, March 19, 2017, 5:15 pm: “Out of the Deep: Music for Lent” Cantatas 38 and 54, Bach
Cantata Series, Duke University Chapel, Durham
Friday, March 24, 8:00 pm: Deep River, Vespers Ensemble and Saxophonist Andrew Paulsson, Duke
University Chapel, Durham
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Check out our facebook page (Central North Carolina Chapter of the American Guild of
Organists) for up to the minute announcements, reviews, and information to share. To post
on the page, contact Lyn Francisco or Andy Liepens.

Calendar events and details are also available at our web page: http://cnccago.org/




